
 
 
Sent: 08 October 2013 22:55 
To: Broady Terry; Cllr Cooney Georgie 

Subject: Sulivan School Consultation 

 

10.50 pm, Tuesday 8th October 2013 
  
The following is the formal PRARA response to the consultation on the Sulivan and 
New King's primary school proposals. 
  
We are not yet convinced that the loss of Sulivan School, which is universally 
acknowledged as a good community school, is justified.  Additionally, as we 
have not yet received the requested information which could enable us to 
assess the impact that the use of the Sulivan site by the free Fulham Boys 
School would have on our area, we have no alternative other than to register 
our opposition to the proposed closure of Sulivan School. 
  
Submitted on behalf of the PRARA Standing Committee by Anthony Williams 
  
Would you please acknowledge receipt of this e-mail.  Thank you. 
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